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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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RCSD Music Teacher Selected for Global Learning Opportunity

(April 17, 2025) The Rochester City School District is proud to recognize Zach Arenz, a music 
teacher at Flower City School No. 54, for being named a 2025 Grosvenor Teacher Fellow. This 
program is a partnership between National Geographic and Lindblad Expeditions.

Mr. Arenz is one of just 35 educators selected this year from 20 U.S. states, the District of Colum-
bia, and three Canadian provinces. The 2025 cohort includes a diverse group of educators repre-
senting subjects ranging from music and world languages to agricultural science and computer 
programming.

This summer, Mr. Arenz will travel to Iceland and East Greenland for a hands-on professional development experience, 
learning alongside scientists and fellow educators in one of the world’s most ecologically and culturally significant re-
gions.

For Mr. Arenz, the fellowship’s mission is deeply personal. “Despite the challenges our students face, such as poverty, 
food insecurity, and trauma, our resilience and creativity shine,” said Mr. Arenz. “What we lack in materials, we make up 
for in strong relationships and determination.”

Mr. Arenz began teaching in the Rochester City School District in 2013. Before joining the District, he taught music in 
Sweden, where he helped students prepare for high school and future careers by developing academic and social goals.

In addition to this latest recognition, Mr. Arenz was named the 2024 New York State Teacher of the Year in September 
2023. Over the past year, he has represented educators across New York State at various local and national events, in-
cluding two visits to the White House.

The RCSD congratulates Mr. Arenz on this exciting opportunity and thanks him for his continued dedication to students, 
families, and public education.
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